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NEWSLETTER 
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Parent Newsletter for the week of March 20th     

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 March 21     6-8 Honor Roll Bowling trip, 9:00 – 1:00 
 March 23     4-8 Character Counts Assembly, 2:10 p.m., gym 
 March 24     K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
                   Minimum day dismissal 
      March 27-31     Spring Break – No School 
 April 3     Students return to school from Spring Break 
        
Dear Parents, The Twain Harte School District would like to inform you that Mr. Hennes, 
Superintendent, will be the Principal of Twain Harte School for an indefinite period of time.  He 
will be on the campus every day and available to assist in any situation. We understand the 
difficulty this places on our students and parents, but assure you that all programs and 
activities will carry on as normal. 

Rick Hennes, Superintendent 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-18 school year will be Wednesday, April 19.  Students 
must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2017 to register for Kindergarten.  If your 
student turns 5 between September 2, 2017 and December 2, 2017, they are eligible for 
Transitional Kindergarten.  Copies of birth certificates, immunizations, and proof of 
residency are required to register. Please stop by the school office to pick up the 
Kindergarten Registration packet and to make your appointment for our registration 

The Just Ace It after school tennis program will be starting up again in a few weeks.  This 
awesome program is run by Coach Ron Jacobs and has been a great experience for the 
students who have participated over the years.  There are two concurrent sessions that will 
start up on April 4th.  The first session is for students in grades 2-3 and goes from 2:30-3:30 
and the second session runs from 3:30-4:30 also starting on the 4th of April.  For more 
information or to sign up, go to www.justaceit.net 

Please remind your child to keep checking the lost and founds.  We have two locations, one in 
the mall area of the upper building, and the second in the hallway outside the office and they 
are both over flowing again.  Also, please remember to put your child’s name on their jackets, 
sweaters and lunchboxes so we can make sure they have a chance of being reunited! 

Spring break is right around the corner.  There will be no school on Monday, March 27 through 
Friday, March 31.  Students return to school on Monday, April 3.   

Go Braves! 
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